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Aloha, 
I've read what has been suggested for really strengthening ethics
reform & agree with them all.  We need reform AND enforcement, not
just lip service.  
I am a 40 year Hawai'i resident & voter. 

We NEED high standards to keep the faith of the public in their
government - or ALL else falls apart. 

We NEED officials we can believe in and who we can look up to.
A BIG part of that equation is rigorous, healthy oversight to weed out
gross opportunists from faithful, caring public servants.  

Mahalo, 
Shannon Rudolph - Hawai'i Island

-- 
How wonderful it is that nobody need wait a single moment before starting to improve the
world. ~ Anne Frank 
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